
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 

That the Supervisor of the Town of Caroga has filed, on March 19, 2024, in the 

office of the Town Clerk the Annual Financial Report for the fiscal year ending 

2023.  The report is available for inspection during business hours Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday Friday  9 – 3 and Thursdays and Saturdays  9 – Noon 

through April 30, 2024. 

 
Linda M. Gilbert ~RMC, CMC  

Town Clerk 

1840 State Highway #10 

Caroga Lake NY  12032 

(518) 835-4211 ext. 101 

townclerk@caroga.town 

 


